
Minutes Special Session Meeting December 1, 2011 
 of 
Summit Hill District 161 
Board of Education 
 
The Town Hall Meeting of the Board of Education of Summit Hill District 161 was held 
December 1, 2011, beginning at 7:00 P.M. in the Administration Office Board Room.  
 
The meeting was called to order by the President, Mary Kenny at 7:00 P.M. The Pro Tem 
Secretary, Mrs. Borgens called roll. Members in attendance were: Mr. Doyle, Mrs. Molinare, 
Mrs. Kenny, Mrs. Murphy, Mrs. Borgens and Mr. Perros.  Member absent: Mrs. Lenz.  Others in 
attendance were:  Mrs. Rains, Mr. Martin and community members. 
 
Leadership Transition Public Comments 
 
Mrs. Kenny stated to the members of the community that were in attendance that the reason for 
the Town Hall Meeting is to offer the community the opportunity to comment on what 
characteristics they feel the new Superintendent should have. 
 
Comments were made by Ted Westerberg, Tom Delegatto, Dave Macek, Rebecca Glawe, Barb 
Figliulo, Jenny Arrivo and Patti Belanger. 
 
 

  
Adjournment  
 

A motion was made by Mr. Perros and seconded by Mrs. Murphy that the Board adjourn 
the Town Hall Meeting of the Board.  Roll Call Vote:  Mr. Doyle aye, Mrs. Molinare 
aye, Mrs. Kenny aye, Mrs. Murphy aye, Mrs. Borgens aye, Mr. Mr. Perros aye.  
Motion carried: 6 ayes, 0 nays.  The time was 7:19 p.m. 
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